
MEMORIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Sharon M. Striglio 

School Nurse 
81 Central Ave., Hull, Massachusetts 02045 

(781) 925-2040 ext. 1106        Fax (781) 925– 8002 

sstriglio@town.hull.ma.us 

 

 

September 13, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian: 

 

In collaboration with the Hull Board of Health, the influenza vaccine is available to the 

students/staff/siblings/parents at Memorial Middle School.  

 

If you are interested in having your child receive the vaccine at school, please complete the 

consent form and the insurance information attached and return it to the nurse’s office with your 

child.  If you, or your other children want to receive the vaccination, please complete the form 

and contact the nurse for arrangements to receive it. 

 

The Vaccine Information Statement (VIS) for the injection influenza vaccine are attached in this 

document.  Please do not hesitate to call or email with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 
Sharon M. Striglio R.N. 

Memorial Middle School Nurse 
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